
Dear Committee, 
HB 2509.would require farmers who have been contaminated by gmos to engage in an unfair mediation 
program, before they could file suit. If they didnt, it would require farmers to pay (potentially hundreds 
of thousands of dollars) GMO growers attorneys fees for contamination by GMOs!  This as well as HB 
3212 is so nakedly preposterous and outrageous in their most obvious special favor for GMO 

growers! 
 
We need to get rid of the GMO crops in this time when they are contaminating natural and 
organic crops as we are loosing our exports and natural plants and environment.  This GMO 
experiment in the open environment is much to dangerous and risky especially as it has been 
shown that there is no real benefit to using GMO crops and they are potentially dangerous to 
our health, pollinators, environment etc.  The only benefit is for the chemical companies to sell 
more of their chemicals and “seeds”.  
It is highly irresponsible for you to allow this contamination to continue in the first place! Please 
protect us, and the environment and family farmers growing natural plants. These are 
dangerous and frightening times. 
 
Sabrina Siegel 
Eugene, OR 
97405 

 

 


